
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-058 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Letter from Temagami Shores 

Agenda Date: March 28, 2019 

Attachments: Correspondence 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-058; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council include the requested adjustment to speed zones with request to the 
Ministry of Transportation. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
This letter was received last August and was, at the time, referred to the Protection to Persons and 
Property Standing Committee.  With election activity and then items being considered by Council, this 
letter is being presented to Council for direction. 
 
As the highway where the speed zone is being requested is under provincial jurisdiction any altering of 
the limits would need approval of the Ministry of Transportation. 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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